
 

 

Monday, June 29, 2020 

Dear PACT Families, 

We are excited to reopen on Monday, July 27th!  

Doing this carefully and safely is our top priority. We will be sending more information in the 

comings days and over the next few weeks, but a few notes to start with: 

We will  

 Open with a limited schedule, 7:30AM – 5:30PM 

 Complete daily screening at the daycare entrance for all staff and children 

 End all visiting between classrooms throughout the day (for staff and children) 

 Initially, limit classroom sizes to 3 children in the infant rooms and 6 children in all other 

classrooms 

 Work with you to arrange new ways for daily communication until parents can enter the 

building again 

 Follow all Kennedy Krieger Institute, MSDE Office of Child Care, and Center for Disease 

Control guidance 

 Wear face coverings at all time when with children and use additional safety tools 

(gloves and face shields) during wet and messy times 

Please help us by 

 Updating immunizations, if needed (This is vital to keep everyone healthy and safe.) 

 Calling Patti at 410-298-1997 x 41954 to update your child’s health plan (if your child has 

received nursing services at PACT) 

 Familiarizing your child with face masks (if he/she is over two-years old). Face coverings 

are required for children, but we will still work on ways to keep our friends healthy  

https://www.healthychildren.org/English/health-issues/conditions/COVID-

19/Pages/Cloth-Face-Coverings-for-Children-During-COVID-19.aspx 

 Downloading the Tadpoles app if you have not done so already. This will be a part of our 

“no touch” sign in when you bring your child to the center. The Tadpoles Parent app is 

available on Apple and Android devices, or online at www.tadpoles.com. Call/email 

Sharon if you need help 

https://www.healthychildren.org/English/health-issues/conditions/COVID-19/Pages/Cloth-Face-Coverings-for-Children-During-COVID-19.aspx
https://www.healthychildren.org/English/health-issues/conditions/COVID-19/Pages/Cloth-Face-Coverings-for-Children-During-COVID-19.aspx
http://www.tadpoles.com/


Additional information in the coming days will include an introduction/re-introduction to our 

classroom teams, drop-off and pick-up routines, and lots of additional health procedures. 

Please share your additional ideas and questions as we move along.  

 

See you soon! 

 

Sharon Holloway     Patti Ormiston   Shawmickia Simmons 

410-298-9280      410-298-1997 x 41954  410-298-1997 x 41854 
holloway@kennedykrieger.org    Ormiston@kennedykrieger.org Simmonss@kennedykrieger.org 
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